St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

YEAR 3 & 4 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS
PARENTS’ EVENING — AUTUMN 2019

This feedback form was aimed at Lower Key Stage Two parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on
their and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Was the meeting informative and do you have a better Q3% 7%
understanding of how to support your child? ©n @

Was it useful that your child was able to attend the meeting with

you to discuss how they have settled in? 5(?:? 1i‘)’/o
N.B: Remaining % chose to not bring their child to the meeting.
Did your meeting run to time? qg:)/o 12?/0

Any other comments

We feel this year the teachers have a very good understanding of our child even though they have only been with her for one
term. They were very open and receptive of ideas. We are expecting very good results this year. Many thanks

Thanks to Mrs Butler and Mrs Johnson - I was very pleased with how the meeting went.

Did not attend meeting, therefore answered NO to all questions. Would be helpful if my daughter was given a letter with a
password so we could of booked parents evening.

Good feedback, useful discussion, motivating for my son I think.

Really pleased — my son settled in brilliantly this year with Mr Marriott & team

It was the first time we took our son to parent’s evening as he is now in year 3 and he was nervous but it was really useful
and his teacher made him feel really comfortable and proud of his achievements so it was well worth it. The teacher and TA
made sure we knew how he’d settled in and asked if we had any questions. We felt very pleased.

Pointless. The teachers gave no information whatsoever

Was very happy could discuss my problems I felt regarding homework

Excellent pastoral care and a true understanding of my child’s needs

Really impressed with how the teacher has got the measure of my son so quickly. However, do feel that it's more beneficial to
be able to discuss progress with the curriculum rather than just pastoral care.

It's been a lovely opportunity to meet our children’s new teachers. I thought everyone very kind and thoughtful. Thank you.
I feel that this parents evening was much more useful as the teacher was willing to touch upon the subject of academics. It is
very useful to inform the parents early on in the year of any areas in which the child can improve or work towards.

It was useful to have the option to follow up with Mr Marriott on any areas of concern in between parent’s evenings. Also
feedback on the academic progress would have been useful

Very good

We are delighted our son has made a happy and productive start to Year 4.




